
School Name

School Address
Telephone & Fax #
Names of Administrators








 

  Date
Dear Parents of __________,

I am writing to ask your permission for your child to be part of a special new program that we are starting at <<School>>. We want this program to be highly effective, so we are inviting a small group of selected students to help us get off to a good start.

The program, called Study Circles, is a discussion group for a small group of racially and ethnically diverse students and staff representative of our school. The goal of this discussion group is to understand better how racial and ethnic differences are affecting the school, and to find ways of improving our school’s learning environment. The Study Circles program will provide us with the tools to celebrate our diversity and help make our school even better.
We are having an information meeting on <<Date & Time>> to give the students more information about the program. You are welcome to join us for the meeting. The actual program will be all day on <<Date>> and continue on <<Date>>.  We ask that students make a commitment to be at all the sessions.  Students will earn service learning hours for their participation.  Students may take the activity bus home on the days after school.  

A brochure that explains how other Montgomery County schools are using study circles and a permission slip will be given out at the informational meeting.  Please send back the permission slip by <<Date>>.
<<Additional Information>> We look forward to your child’s participation in this program.

Sincerely,

<<School Contact>>
